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From: <RogerMadden@cs.com>
To: <dyoung@fcc.gov>
Date: Tuesday, May 01, 2001 10:36:15 AM
Subject: Request for STA for Florida DOT, File No. 0173-EX-ST-2001

re above file number, STA Confirmation Number is EL11080

Following are the attachments that need to go with the above STA Request.

These are   CorrFCCLetterAbtITSConf*.txt
            April 16 Ltr to*.pdf
            Certofwavier.pdf
            Specifications.pdf

If you don't get these 4 documents, please contact me via email at this 
address or at roger.madden@dot.state.fl.us or at maddenr@pbworld.com.

Thanks,

Roger Madden
Principal Technical Specialist
PB Farradyne, Inc.
Telecommunications General Consultant to Florida Department of Transportation


